
 
 

 

Disaster Preparedness Survey 
 

The Missouri Developmental Disabilities Council (MODDC) is collecting data on how 
prepared people with disabilities are for a disaster. A short survey asks about your 
experiences, how prepared you are now, and what could help you be more prepared 
for disasters in the future. 
 

Your feedback will help MODDC identify gaps to improve the preparedness level of 
people with disabilities in the state. Your feedback could also be used to educate 
policymakers, develop trainings, or share resources so you can be more prepared. 
 

The deadline to complete the survey is September 30, 2022. The survey is open to 
people with disabilities, family members, direct support professionals, and more. 
 

If you would like the survey in an alternative format, please email 
moddc@moddcouncil.org. 
 

The survey is being conducted in conjunction with National Preparedness Month.  
  
Click for the online survey in English. 
Click for the online survey in Spanish. 
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